
Today marks the second official day of fall 2020! If you couldn’t
tell by the fall color schemes in the past few newsletters,
autumn is my favorite season. It's always had this blissful chill
to it that makes you want to drink something warm and sit on
your front step. Whatever your beverage of choice may be,
throw on something equally as warm and have a really gourd
week. 

Pump(kin) up your week with these events. Help choose the
2021 summer read with the SASHP Summer Reading
Committee. Learn how to go abroad with Rutgers post-Covid at
the Virtual Study Abroad Fair. Make your voice heard by
applying for the Voices of Diversity Student Advisory Board.
View the last page of this newsletter for more information on
Peer Tutoring.

Pumpkin Spice and
Everything Nice

* * * S A S HP  S u mme r  R e a d i n g  
Co mmi t t e e  
* * * V i r t u a l  S t u d y  A b r o a d  F a i r
* * * V o i c e s  o f  D i v e r s i t y
S t u d e n t  B o a r d
* * * 1 - 1  P e e r  T u t o r i n g  F l y e r

R U T G E R S  S A S H P  N EW S L E T T E R

In this Newsletter

Warm Regards, 
Justin Confalone
Your newsletter editor

Wednesday, September 23, 2020 

Dear SAS Honors Program Students,
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Events 

Cure your Covid-cabin fever by going abroad
with Rutgers. Next Tues, Sep 29 is the Rutgers
Global Virtual Study Abroad Fair. The fair will
connect students with program partners, faculty
led programs, and various booths all with the
goal of getting you out of New Jersey for a while.
This event runs from 2:00-5:00pm EST, more
information can be found here. All students who
sign in and attend the fair will be entered into a
raffle to win a $1,000 study abroad scholarship!

SASHP Newsletter
Announcements

2018 was The Best We Could Do, 2019 was The
Leavers, 2020 is Tell Me Who You Are, and the 2021
summer reading book is up to you! Join other
SASHP students as part of the Summer Reading
Committee tasked with the selection of next year’s
read. Tune in for the first meeting on Fri, Oct 3 at
3:30pm EST via Zoom. Email Dean Sadowsky at
kathy.sadowsky@rutgers.edu to get the meeting link
(also accessible through Canvas). Can’t make the
meeting? Email Dean Sadowsky your ideas or
recommendations.

Virtual Study Abroad Fair

Voices of Diversity: Student
Advisory Board Applications
Wanted

SASHP Summer Reading
Committee

The Voices of Diversity Student Advisory Board
is looking for applicants who want their voice to
be heard in the Rutgers community. Board
members help shape the themes and topics for
the Voices of Diversity: Rutgers Student Stories
panel series, recruit fellow student panelists,
participate as panelists themselves, and help
evaluate the overall success of the series. The
deadline to apply is Oct 2. The application is here.

https://global.rutgers.edu/virtual-fair
https://rutgers.ca1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_ctC1geFMtQWYGIB


For a full list of opportunities, click here.

Follow Us!

@RutgersSASHP rutgershonorsblog.
wordpress.com @RU_SASHP@RUSASHP SAS Honors
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https://www.sashonors.rutgers.edu/opportunities/engagement-leadership/tutoring-project/261-student-life/tutoring-program?layout=blog
https://www.sashonors.rutgers.edu/news/events/range.listevents/-
https://www.facebook.com/RutgersSASHP/?ref=br_rs
https://www.instagram.com/rusashp/?hl=en
https://rutgershonorsblog.wordpress.com/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCzds-Vn3GqHqyWpo45WPmWw
https://twitter.com/ru_sashp?lang=en

